

Sanskriti School Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg Chanakyapuri, New Delhi - 21

Dear Parents,

2 March 2021

Due to the unprecedented lockdown the report cards for the session 2019-2020 were not handed over to the students.

You are requested to collect the report card of your ward for the academic session 2019-2020 when you come to purchase the books and uniform of your ward for the next session. Kindly carry the ID card of your child. The schedule for the purchase of books/uniform has already been uploaded on the school website.

Incase you are sending someone else to collect on your behalf, kindly ensure he/she is carrying the authority letter dudy signed by you attesting his/her signature. Child's full name, his or her class and section of the academic year 2019-2020 should also be clearly mentioned.

Suruchi Lal

Incharge Junior School

Smenchi Lat